
 

 

This week in school.  Week beginning 22nd June 2020 

We have had a busy week in school 

and enjoying the mini heat-wave we 

have been experiencing.  The 

children have really got the hang of 

social distancing and have adapted 

to the new routines and I am 

extremely proud of them all.  

We have been learning to tell the 

time in maths and enjoyed a game 

of Time Bingo 

 

 We ventured outside to make out  mini-beast sculptures out of natural materials. 

 

  


